
 

Friday Fowlmere Flyer 

 

 
PTFA Doughnut Friday 

Our wonderful PTA will be organising Doughnut Friday on Friday 21st October.  

The deadline for ordering is Weds 12th - we do not actively order extras for purchase on the day so 
ordering in advance is a must - They freeze nicely for a Doughnutty snack throughout half term! 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fowlmereptfa 

 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fowlmereptfa 

 PTFA AGM Reminder 

19th October at 8pm, via Teams - Agenda and Link to follow. 

Opportunity to find out what the PTFA have been up to over the last year, and how much 
money has been raised.  

For more information please see Angela, or email angela.email@mac.com 

 

Coming next week 

Open morning 

Do you know families that will have a child starting Reception in September 2023?  We still 
have spaces in our open morning for prospective parents and children on 14th October.   

Please contact Emily in the office for further details. 

Reminders  

Data Forms 
If you haven’t returned your data form (even if it’s all correct), please can you do so by 

Monday.  Emily will be in touch with any queries.  Thank you. 

Christmas Card orders  
Today children will be coming home with a leaflet regarding ordering online Christmas 

items with your child’s Christmas design on them  
 

Appropriate language  

I’ve begun to notice that there are a number of children in Key Stage Two using insulting 
and inappropriate language; towards each other and in general discussion in the 

classroom.  Can I ask that you speak with your children about appropriate language 
within the school community. 
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